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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that the OMB has to tell physicians and physician associates to take some
classes on lethal means counseling. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.6).

Directs the Oregon Medical Board to require physicians and physician associates to complete
continuing education regarding lethal means counseling.
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